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Bid approved for stadium work at Auburn High School
(KLZA)-- The Auburn Board of Education approved repairs being made to the
football stadium retaining wall when they met Monday evening.

The Board accepted a bid of $84,600 from Thrasher Foundation Repair to
complete the work.

Board members also voted the accept the retirement resignation of Suzanne

Whiser, Director of School Improvement/Curriculum at the Central Office. The
resignation is effective at the end of the current school year.
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